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Refunds and Transfers Policy


The centre wants its students to be on an appropriate course and to enjoy their learning.

A full or pro-rata Refund or Transfer will be allowed in the following circumstances:

1. Where the Centre cancels, reschedules or prematurely closes a course.

2. Where the Centre cancels more than 20% of sessions of a course

3. Where a student gives ten working days’ notice of withdrawal before the course is due to start.

4. Where a student withdraws, for a valid educational reason, within three working days of the first meeting, from a course longer than four meetings.

Refunds, except under (1) and (2) above, are subject to an administrative charge of £10 (£5 concession),and take 10 working days to process.
In the case of 3 and 4 above students must submit their request for a refund in writing. This can be by letter or an email to refundrequest@marywardcentre.ac.uk
Transfers are non-refundable. 

The centre cannot be held responsible for changes in students’ personal circumstances which might prevent attendance.

The final decision rests with the Director of Adult and Community Education
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